Rosenberg Corey

From: Greg Young <rent@chinookproperties.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:29 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

Hello,

I own a property management company in Eugene, OR managing over 600 properties
for rental property owners.

I am opposed to this bill. 1 think it will create other, unforeseen, more severe hardships
on tenants.

Greg Young

Chinook Properties

1590 High St

Eugene, OR 97401

(541) 484-0493

(800) 678-2252

Fax (541) 343-7507

Email - rent@chinookproperties.net

Website www.chinookproperties.net

Available rentals - http://www.chinookproperties.net/rental listings




